
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 2—Week beginning 1.4.25 

 

We have had such a busy week; we have been learning about road safe-
ty and how to think like ‘Super Cat’; Stop, Look, Listen and think! When 
crossing a road. We learnt about a bible and the Christian Easter sto-
ry. We visited the church in Malpas and got to eat and sing about hot 
Cross Buns. We also made easter cakes to take home.  
 
Book of the week– Row Row Pirate Boat  
Rhyme of the week– I’m A Pirate   
Word of the week— Over 

 
 

Math's 

Our Math’s this week has been real-
ly fun! We have been on egg hunts 
and identifying the numbers on 
them. We have been counting eggs 
and sharing them with our friends. 
We had egg and spoon 
races and did rout count-
ing to 20.  

Literacy 

This week we finished reading 
Hattie Peck’s Journey home; 
the children sequenced the pic-
tures of the story. We    

Next Term—Summer 1 

Next term we will be reading Silly Doggy and putting posters up 
around the school. We will be learning a new ‘Read, Write Inc’ 
letter every week. We will be growing Sunflowers and having a 
teddy bears picnic on the park.  
 
When we return our caterpillars might be ready to release! We 
will keep you informed as we would love you join us for this! 
 Book of the term – Silly Doggy  
 

We break up on Friday the 4th and return Wednesday 23rd April  

 


